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 LYSOL(R) BRAND DISINFECTANT

ANTIBACTERIAL KITCHEN CLEANER(TM)

Lysol Antibacterial Kitchen Cleaner cleans and disinfects most
kitchen surfaces. It cuts through grease and grime and kills
bacteria such as Salmonella, E. Coli, Staphylococcus and
Streptococcus. Kills odour-causing germs.

TO OPERATE:  Turn nozzle counterclockwise to spray. Adjust to
desired pattern.

GENERAL HOUSEHOLD/KITCHEN CLEANING: Spray soiled area, then wipe
clean.  NO RINSING!  On painted surfaces, test a small area. Not
recommended for use on acrylic plastics.

DISINFECT/DEODORIZE: For hard nonporous surfaces such as
counters, sinks, appliances and stove tops, spray until
thoroughly wet. Let stand for 10 minutes before wiping. For
heavily soiled surfaces, first clean according to GENERAL KITCHEN
CLEANING directions. Rinse all food contact surfaces with clean
water after treatment.



CAUTION:  MAY CAUSE EYE IRRITATION.  AVOID CONTACT WITH EYES. 
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:  If sprayed or splashed in eyes, immediately
remove any contact lenses and rinse eyes with plenty of water for
at least 15 minutes.  If irritations persists, consult a
physician immediately.

GUARANTEE:  N-Alkyl (40% C12, 50% C14, 10% C16) dimethyl benzyl
ammonium chloride 0.1%.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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